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Follow us on Twitter at

Mid- term newsletter @fioineaele

http://www_fromeva|eacademy_org_uk/ Value of the term: Fairness & Justice
Learning behaviour: Collaboration

Term 2 has been a busy term. We started the term with International
Week with children finding out more about how multi cultural we are. We
shared food and wore our national dress.

The school football team had their first CLF league match, and won 4:1
against Ever Green Academy. The Eco Warriors have been busy finding out
about the energy usage in the school, as have the Pupil Council, who have
been working on making our roads safer for our families. On a similar
theme, year 5 and 6 have started Bikeability to help improve their cycling
on the roads.

The whole school took part in a Remembrance service at the front of the
school where you will have seen poppies, made by the year 6 children. The
class also led the service.

Year 3 and 4 have been busy rehearsing for their Christmas music event, as
have EYFS and year 1 & 2. See dates below.

Year 6 took part in an Athletics event at one of our secondary schools, with
one pupil jumping the furthest distance in triple jump out of six schools.

EYFS have had another busr term with a Diwali party provided by one of
our parents. Parents have also volunteered to help with the Christmas Fair
and building a reading shed. Many thanks!

Monday 2nd December Year 5 and 6 frip to The Met to see Sis-
ter Act
Thursday 05 December Open door morning for current parents
Thursday 05 December Christmas Fair - 3.30-5pm
Monday 9th December Year 3 and 4 music
assembly
Wednesday 11th December Christmas Lunch
Thursday 12th December Christmas production for EYFS & year 1 &
2 9.30am
Friday 13th December Christmas production for EYFS & year 1 &
2 2pm
Friday 20 December PANTO for whole school & break up




Democracy question of the
term in January

As you are aware, the school has a
democracy question of the term
where children discuss a question
that influences the running of the
school.

Many of children are concerned about
environmental change and global
warming and would therefore like to
debate the question:

'Should we ban single use plastic from
the school?

We know this is something you are
also concerned about and would
therefore like you to join in the

debate in January.
If you wish to support us in any way
with this, please let us know

More details to follow... %



